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pictures in all chapters. It is one of the better
textbooks I have seen for teaching the basics of medical
microbiology."--Doody's Review Service For more than a
quarter-of-a-century Sherris has been unmatched in its
ability to help you understand the nature of
microorganisms and their role in the maintenance of
health or causation of disease. Through a dynamic,
engaging approach, this classic text gives you a solid
grasp of the significance of etiologic agents, the
pathogenic processes, epidemiology, and the basis of
therapy for infectious diseases. The fifth edition has
been completely revised to reflect this rapidly-moving
field’s latest developments and includes a host of
learning aids including clinical cases, USMLE-type
questions, marginal notes, and extensive new full-color
art. Features 66 chapters that simply and clearly
describe the strains of viruses, bacteria, fungi, and
parasites that can bring about infectious diseases Core
sections on viral, bacterial, fungal, and parasitic
diseases open with new chapters detailing basic biology,
pathogenesis, and antimicrobial agents and feature a
consistent presentation covering Organism (structure,
replication, genetics, etc.), Disease (epidemiology,
pathogenesis, immunity), and Clinical Aspects
(manifestations, diagnosis, treatment, prevention)
Explanations of host-parasite relationship, dynamics of
infection, and host response USMLE-style questions and a
clinical case conclude each chapter on the major viral,
bacterial, fungal, and parasitic diseases All tables,
photographs, and illustrations are now in full color
Clinical Capsules cover the essence of the disease(s)
caused by major pathogens Marginal Notes highlight key
points within a paragraph to facilitate review
Wastewater Microbiology Gabriel Bitton 2011-06-09
Wastewater Microbiology focuses on microbial
contaminants found in wastewater, methods of detection
for these contaminants, and methods of cleansing water
of microbial contamination. This classic reference has
now been updated to focus more exclusively on issues
particular to wastewater, with new information on fecal
contamination and new molecular methods. The book
features new methods to determine cell
viability/activity in environmental samples; a new
section on bacterial spores as indicators; new
information covering disinfection byproducts, UV
disinfection, and photoreactivation; and much more. A
PowerPoint of figures from the book is available at
ftp://ftp.wiley.com/public/sci_tech_med/wastewater_micro
biology.
Microbiology: Laboratory Theory and Application Michael
J. Leboffe 2015-01-01 Designed for major and non-major
students taking an introductory level microbiology lab
course. Whether your course caters to pre-health
professional students, microbiology majors or pre-med
students, everything they need for a thorough
introduction to the subject of microbiology is right
here.
Guyton and Hall Textbook of Medical Physiology E-Book

Principles of Anatomy and Physiology Gerard J. Tortora
2015-09-22 This 14th edition of the phenomenally
successful Principles of Anatomy and Physiology
continues to set the standard for the discipline.
Written and superbly illustrated for two-term,
introductory Anatomy and Physiology students, this text
offers a rich and complete teaching and learning
environment. WileyPLUS is a research-based online
environment for effective teaching and learning.
WileyPLUS builds students' confidence because it takes
the guesswork out of studying by providing a clear
roadmap; what to do, how to do it, if they did it right.
With WileyPLUS, students take more initiative so you'll
have a greater impact. Access to WileyPLUS sold
separately.
Medical Microbiology Patrick R. Murray 2015-10-28 Turn
to Medical Microbiology, 8th Edition for a thorough,
clinically relevant understanding of microbes and their
diseases. This succinct, easy-to-use text presents the
fundamentals of microbiology and immunology in a clearly
written, engaging manner-effectively preparing you for
your courses, exams, and beyond. Coverage of basic
principles, immunology, laboratory diagnosis,
bacteriology, virology, mycology, and parasitology help
you master the essentials. Review questions at the end
of each chapter correlate basic science with clinical
practice to help you understand the clinical relevance
of the organisms examined. Clinical cases illustrate the
epidemiology, diagnosis, and treatment of infectious
diseases, reinforcing a clinical approach to learning.
Full-color clinical photographs, images, and
illustrations help you visualize the clinical
presentations of infections. Summary tables and text
boxes emphasizing essential concepts and learning issues
optimize exam review. Additional images, 200 selfassessment questions, NEW animations, and more. Student
Consult eBook version included with purchase. This
enhanced eBook experience includes access -- on a
variety of devices -- to the complete text, videos,
images, and references from the book. Thoroughly updated
chapters include the latest information on the human
microbiome and probiotics/prebiotics; including a new
chapter on Human Microbiome In Health and Disease. NEW
chapter summaries introduce each microbe chapter,
including trigger words and links to the relevant
chapter text (on e-book version on Student Consult),
providing a concise introduction or convenient review
for each topic. Online access to the complete text,
additional images, 200 self-assessment questions, NEW
animations, and more is available through Student
Consult.
Sherris Medical Microbiology, Fifth Edition Kenneth Ryan
2010-01-11 No other text clarifies the link between
microbiology and human disease states like Sherris
Medical Microbiology A Doody's Core Title for 2011! 4
STAR DOODY'S REVIEW! "This will continue to be a popular
textbook, primarily due to the well-designed figures and
tortora-microbiology-10th-edition-powerpoint
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John E. Hall 2020-06-13 Known for its clear presentation
style, single-author voice, and focus on content most
relevant to clinical and pre-clinical students, Guyton
and Hall Textbook of Medical Physiology, 14th Edition,
employs a distinctive format to ensure maximum learning
and retention of complex concepts. A larger font size
emphasizes core information, while supporting
information, including clinical examples, are detailed
in smaller font and highlighted in pale blue – making it
easy to quickly skim the essential text or pursue more
in-depth study. This two-tone approach, along with other
outstanding features, makes this bestselling text a
favorite of students worldwide. Offers a clinically
oriented perspective written with the clinical and
preclinical student in mind, bridging basic physiology
with pathophysiology. Focuses on core material and how
the body maintains homeostasis to remain healthy,
emphasizing the important principles that will aid in
later clinical decision making. Presents information in
short chapters using a concise, readable voice that
facilitates learning and retention. Contains more than
1,200 full-color drawings and diagrams – all carefully
crafted to make physiology easier to understand.
Features expanded clinical coverage including obesity,
metabolic and cardiovascular disorders, Alzheimer’s
disease, and other degenerative diseases. Includes
online access to interactive figures, new audio of heart
sounds, animations, self-assessment questions, and more.
Evolve Instructor site with an image and test bank is
available to instructors through their Elsevier sales
rep or via request at https://evolve.elsevier.com.
Study Guide for Microbiology Gerard J. Tortora 2004 by
Berdell R. Funke. Students can master key concepts and
earn a better grade with the help of the clear, concise
writing and creative and thought-provoking exercises
found in this study guide. Revised for the Eighth
Edition, the study guide includes concise explanations
of key concepts, definitions of important terms, art
labeling exercises, critical thinking problems, and a
variety of self-test questions with answers.
The Microbe Files M. Kelly Cowan 2002 The first of its
kind, The Microbe Files: Cases in Microbiology for the
Undergraduate , provides readers with a fascinating
series of short cases that help readers apply what they
have learned by placing them in real life situations
that allied health professionals face every day. For
college students instructors and students.
Microbiology Anthony Strelkauskas 2015-07-14 As with the
successful first edition, the new edition of
Microbiology: A Clinical Approach is written
specifically for pre-nursing and allied health students.
It is clinically-relevant throughout and uses the theme
of infection as its foundation. Microbiology is studentfriendly: its text, figures, and electronic resources
have been carefully desig
Hair and Scalp Disorders Zekayi Kutlubay 2017-05-03 This
textbook contains the latest advances and scientific
knowledge from the leading experts in hair biology, hair
disorders, and clinical trichology. The book consists of
ten sections in which hair biology, hair genetics, hair
diagnostics, hair loss types, pathogenesis, treatment
options, and restoration techniques are discussed. This
book also emphasizes on various genetic and nongenetic
alopecia types, differential diagnosis, and the
measurement of hair loss. One chapter of the book is
devoted to natural products for hair care and treatment.
We believe that this textbook will serve as a
comprehensive guide to many physicians dealing with hair
disorders in their clinical practice.
Ross & Wilson Anatomy and Physiology in Health and
Illness E-Book Anne Waugh 2018-07-12 The new edition of
the hugely successful Ross and Wilson Anatomy &
Physiology in Health and Illness continues to bring its
readers the core essentials of human biology presented
in a clear and straightforward manner. Fully updated
tortora-microbiology-10th-edition-powerpoint

throughout, the book now comes with enhanced learning
features including helpful revision questions and an all
new art programme to help make learning even easier. The
13th edition retains its popular website, which contains
a wide range of ‘critical thinking’ exercises as well as
new animations, an audio-glossary, the unique Body
Spectrum© online colouring and self-test program, and
helpful weblinks. Ross and Wilson Anatomy & Physiology
in Health and Illness will be of particular help to
readers new to the subject area, those returning to
study after a period of absence, and for anyone whose
first language isn’t English. Latest edition of the
world’s most popular textbook on basic human anatomy and
physiology with over 1.5 million copies sold worldwide
Clear, no nonsense writing style helps make learning
easy Accompanying website contains animations, audioglossary, case studies and other self-assessment
material, the unique Body Spectrum© online colouring and
self-test software, and helpful weblinks Includes basic
pathology and pathophysiology of important diseases and
disorders Contains helpful learning features such as
Learning Outcomes boxes, colour coding and design icons
together with a stunning illustration and photography
collection Contains clear explanations of common
prefixes, suffixes and roots, with helpful examples from
the text, plus a glossary and an appendix of normal
biological values. Particularly valuable for students
who are completely new to the subject, or returning to
study after a period of absence, and for anyone whose
first language is not English All new illustration
programme brings the book right up-to-date for today’s
student Helpful ‘Spot Check’ questions at the end of
each topic to monitor progress Fully updated throughout
with the latest information on common and/or life
threatening diseases and disorders Review and Revise
end-of-chapter exercises assist with reader
understanding and recall Over 150 animations – many of
them newly created – help clarify underlying scientific
and physiological principles and make learning fun
Introduction to Marine Biology George Karleskint
2012-04-26 INTRODUCTION TO MARINE BIOLOGY sparks
curiosity about the marine world and provides an
understanding of the process of science. Taking an
ecological approach and intended for non-science majors,
the text provides succinct coverage of the content while
the photos and art clearly illustrate key concepts.
Studying is made easy with phonetic pronunciations, a
running glossary of key terms, end-of-chapter questions,
and suggestions for further reading at the end of each
chapter. The open look and feel of INTRODUCTION TO
MARINE BIOLOGY and the enhanced art program convey the
beauty and awe of life in the ocean. Twenty spectacular
photos open the chapters, piquing the motivation and
attention of students, and over 60 photos and pieces of
art are new or redesigned. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Ananthanarayan and Paniker's Textbook of Microbiology R.
Ananthanarayan 2006
Janeway's Immunobiology Kenneth Murphy 2010-06-22 The
Janeway's Immunobiology CD-ROM, Immunobiology
Interactive, is included with each book, and can be
purchased separately. It contains animations and videos
with voiceover narration, as well as the figures from
the text for presentation purposes.
Pharmaceutical Microbiology Kar 2007-01-01
Anatomy and Physiology J. Gordon Betts 2013-06 Anatomy
and physiology is designed for the two-semester anatomy
and physiology course taken by life science and allied
health students.
Techniques in Microbiology John Lammert 2007 This vivid,
full-color laboratory techniques handbook is an
instructive, concise, graphical presentation of the
skills and techniques required in an introductory
microbiology lab. Clear visual instructions enable
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readers to carry out fundamental manipulations and
procedures effectively and safely. KEY TOPICS:
Demonstrates those techniques that will be used
frequently for studying microbes in the laboratory. Has
a safety section and frequent safety cautions
throughout. Has a convenient, portable 6" x 9" trim
size, a spiral binding and soft cover, making it ideal
for use on the lab bench surface. It is priced
inexpensively so that it will be suitable as a
supplement to an in-house or commercial manual. MARKET:
Companion to any introductory laboratory whether for
biology majors or allied health majors.
Loose Leaf for Microbiology: A Systems Approach Marjorie
Kelly Cowan, Professor 2020-01-02 Cowan’s, Microbiology:
A Systems Approach is the perfect book for all students.
Whether your students have prerequisite knowledge of
biology or chemistry, this textbook will help them learn
the fascinating world of microbiology. Students
interested in allied health or nursing, will love this
book for its balanced coverage of the basics and
clinical applications. The sixth edition art program
will help students understand the key concepts of
microbiology. Connect Microbiology features interactive
questions, animations, laboratory simulations and stateof-the art technology tailored to the ASM curriculum
guidelines
Nester's Microbiology Anderson 2018-01-22
Laboratory Experiments in Microbiology Ted R. Johnson
2011-12-31 Containing 57 thoroughly class-tested and
easily customizable exercises,Laboratory Experiements in
Microbiology: Tenth Edition provides engaging labs with
instruction on performing basic microbiology techniques
and applications for undergraduate students in diverse
areas, including the biological sciences, the allied
health sciences, agriculture, environmental science,
nutrition, pharmacy, and various pre-professional
programs. The Tenth Edition features an updated art
program and a full-color design, integrating valuable
micrographs throughout each exercise. Additionally, many
of the illustrations have been re-rendered in a modern,
realistic, three-dimensional style to better visually
engage students. Laboratory Reports for each exercise
have been enhanced with new Clinical Applications
questions, as well as question relating to Hypotheses or
Expected Results. Experiments have been refined
throughout the manual and the Tenth Edition includes an
extensively revised exercise on transformation in
bacteria using pGLO to introduce students to this
important technique.
Anatomy & Physiology 2016
Microbiology Gerard J. Tortora 2013 Microbiology: An
Introduction helps you see the connection between human
health and microbiology.
Microbiology M. Kelly Cowan 2006
Microbiology & Plant Pathology Dr. P.D. Sharma 2010
Molecular Biology of the Cell Bruce Alberts 2004
Book Review Index 2003 Every 3rd issue is a quarterly
cumulation.
Microbiology Robert Bauman 2006-09-22 Designed for nonmajors and allied health students, Microbiology:
Alternate Edition with Diseases by Body System retains
the same hallmark art program and clear writing style
that have made Robert Bauman's Microbiology such a
success, while offering a new body-systems organization
for the "disease chapters" (Chapters 19-24). Every
student text automatically includes a CD-ROM of the
Microbiology Place Website, along with an access code to
the online version featuring Research Navigator(tm) .
The enhanced Instructor's CD-ROM features dozens of new
interactive animations that depict complex microbial
processes, as well as all art and photos from the book,
videos of microorganisms, customizable PowerPoint(R)
lecture outlines, and customizable figures for quickly
creating engaging and dynamic classroom presentations.
Fundamental Food Microbiology Bibek Ray 2007-10-08
tortora-microbiology-10th-edition-powerpoint

Maintaining the high standard set by the previous
bestselling editions, Fundamental Food Microbiology,
Fourth Edition presents the most up-to-date information
in this rapidly growing and highly dynamic field.
Revised and expanded to reflect recent advances, this
edition broadens coverage of foodborne diseases to
include many new and emerging pathogens, as well as
descriptions of the mechanism of pathogenesis. An
entirely new chapter on detection methods appears with
evaluations of advanced rapid detection techniques using
biosensors and nanotechnology. With the inclusion of
many more easy-to-follow figures and illustrations, this
text provides a comprehensive introductory source for
undergraduates, as well as a valuable reference for
graduate level and working professionals in food
microbiology or food safety. Each chapter within the
text’s seven sections contains an introduction as well
as a conclusion, references, and questions. Beginning
with the history and development of the field, Part I
discusses the characteristics and sources of predominant
food microorgasnisms and their significance. Part II
introduces microbial foodborne diseases, their growth
and influencing factors, metabolism, and sporulation.
The third Part explains the beneficial uses of
microorganisms in starter cultures, biopreservation,
bioprocessing, and probiotics. Part IV deals with food
spoilage and methods of detection, followed by a
discussion in Part V of foodborne pathogens associated
with intoxication, infections, and toxicoinfections.
Part VI reviews control methods with chapters on control
of microbial access and removal by heat, organic acids,
physical means, and combinations of methods. The final
section is an in-depth look at advanced and traditional
methods of microbial detection and food safety. Four
appendices provide additional details on food equipment
and surfaces, predictive modeling, regulatory agencies,
and hazard analysis critical control points.
Prescott's Microbiology Joanne M. Willey 2011 This
edition of 'Microbiology' provides a balanced,
comprehensive introduction to all major areas of
microbiology. The text is appropriate for students
preparing for careers in medicine, dentistry, nursing
and allied health, as well as research, teaching and
industry.
Biology Mariëlle Hoefnagels 2012 Enger/Ross/Bailey:
Concepts in Biology is a relatively brief introductory
general biology text written for students with no
previous science background. The authors strive to use
the most accessible vocabulary and writing style
possible while still maintaining scientific accuracy.
The text covers all the main areas of study in biology
from cells through ecosystems. Evolution and ecology
coverage are combined in Part Four to emphasize the
relationship between these two main subject areas. The
new, 13th edition is the latest and most exciting
revision of a respected introductory biology text
written by authors who know how to reach students
through engaging writing, interesting issues and
applications, and accessible level. Instructors will
appreciate the books scientific accuracy, complete
coverage and extensive supplement package.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2001
Step-By-Step Medical Coding, 2017 Edition Carol J. Buck
2016-12-15 Take your first step toward a successful
career in medical coding with guidance from the most
trusted name in coding education! From Carol J. Buck,
the bestselling Step-by-Step Medical Coding is a
practical, easy-to-use resource that shows you exactly
how to code using all current coding sets. Practice
exercises follow each 'step' of information to reinforce
your understanding of important concepts. In-depth
coverage includes reimbursement, ICD-10-CM, CPT, HCPCS,
and inpatient coding, with an Evolve website that
includes 30-day access to TruCode® Encoder Essentials.
No other text so thoroughly covers all coding sets in
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one source! 30-day access to TruCode® Encoder Essentials
(in addition to separate encoder practice exercises on
the Evolve companion website) help you understand how to
utilize an encoder. A step-by-step approach makes it
easier to build skills and remember the material.
UNIQUE! Real-world coding reports (cleared of any
confidential information) simulate the reports you will
encounter as a coder and help you apply coding
principles to actual cases. Over 500 illustrations
include medical conditions and procedures to help you
understand the services being coded. Exercises, Quick
Checks, and Toolbox features reinforce coding rules and
concepts, and emphasize key information. Valuable tips
and advice are offered in features such as From the
Trenches, Coding Shots, Stop!, Caution!, Check This Out,
and CMS Rules. UNIQUE! Four coding-question variations
develop your coding ability and critical thinking
skills, including one-code or multiple-code answers.
Official Guidelines for Coding and Reporting boxes allow
you to read the official guidelines wording for
inpatient and outpatient coding alongside in-text
explanations. UNIQUE! Coders' Index makes it easy to
quickly locate specific codes. Sample Electronic Health
Record screenshots in the appendix provide examples
similar to the EHRs you will encounter in the workplace.
Online practice activities on Evolve include questions
such as multiple choice, matching, fill-in-the-blank,
and coding reports. A workbook corresponds to the
textbook and offers review and practice with more than
1,200 theory, practical, and report exercises (oddnumbered answers provided in appendix) to reinforce
understanding of medical coding. Available separately.
Medical Coding Online uses animations, photographs,
drawings, narrated slide shows, case-based exercises,
pop-up definitions, and professional insights to
reinforce coding concepts from the Step-by-Step text.
Available separately. UPDATED content includes the
latest coding information available, promoting accurate
coding and success on the job. NEW and UNIQUE! Learning
Objective Review questions are included at the end of
each chapter. NEW! Chapter review application on Evolve
lets you electronically assess your knowledge at the end
of each chapter.
Microbiology Gerard J. Tortora 2004 Every student
package automatically includes a CD-ROM containing the
Microbiology Place website, along with an access code
for the Microbiology Place website. Students and
instructors continue to make Microbiology: An
Introduction the No. 1 selling non-majors microbiology
text, praising its careful balance of microbiology
concepts and applications, proven art that teaches, and
its straightforward presentation of complex topics. For
the Eighth Edition, this successful formula has been
refined with updated research, applications, and links
to an enhanced Microbiology Place Website/CD-ROM.
Supported by a powerful new Art and Photo CD-ROM for
instructors, this new edition provides the most current
coverage, technology, and applications for microbiology
students.
Bacterial Cell Wall J.-M. Ghuysen 1994-02-09 Studies of
the bacterial cell wall emerged as a new field of
research in the early 1950s, and has flourished in a
multitude of directions. This excellent book provides an
integrated collection of contributions forming a
fundamental reference for researchers and of general use
to teachers, advanced students in the life sciences, and
all scientists in bacterial cell wall research. Chapters
include topics such as: Peptidoglycan, an essential
constituent of bacterial endospores; Teichoic and
teichuronic acids, lipoteichoic acids, lipoglycans,
neural complex polysaccharides and several specialized
proteins are frequently unique wall-associated
components of Gram-positive bacteria; Bacterial cells
evolving signal transduction pathways; Underlying
mechanisms of bacterial resistance to antibiotics.
tortora-microbiology-10th-edition-powerpoint

Burton's Microbiology for the Health Sciences Paul G.
Engelkirk 2015 Featuring a clear and friendly writing
style that emphasizes the relevance of microbiology to a
career in the health professions, this edition offers a
dramatically updated art program, new case studies that
provide a real-life context for the content, the latest
information on bacterial pathogens, an unsurpassed array
of online teaching and learning resources, and much
more. To ensure content mastery, this market-leading
book for the one-semester course clarifies concepts,
defines key terms, and is packed with in-text learning
tools that make the content inviting and easy to
understand. This edition provides a wide range of online
teaching and learning resources to save you time and
help your students succeed.
The Immune Response Tak W. Mak 2005-11-11 The Immune
Response is a unique reference work covering the basic
and clinical principles of immunology in a modern and
comprehensive fashion. Written in an engaging
conversational style, the book conveys the broad scope
and fascinating appeal of immunology. The book is
beautifully illustrated with superb figures as well as
many full color plates. This extraordinary work will be
an invaluable resource for lecturers and graduate
students in immunology, as well as a vital reference for
research scientists and clinicians studying related
areas in the life and medical sciences. Current and
thorough 30 chapter reference reviewed by luminaries in
the field Unique ‘single voice' ensures consistency of
definitions and concepts Comprehensive and elegant
illustrations bring key concepts to life Provides
historical context to allow fuller understanding of key
issues Introductory chapters 1-4 serve as an ‘Immunology
Primer' before topics are discussed in more detail
Larone's Medically Important Fungi Thomas J. Walsh
2020-07-02 The definitive guide for identifying fungi
from clinical specimens Medically Important Fungi will
expand your knowledge and support your work by:
Providing detailed descriptions of the major mycoses as
viewed in patients' specimens by direct microscopic
examination of stained slides Offering a logical stepby-step process for identification of cultured
organisms, utilizing detailed descriptions, images,
pointers on organisms' similarities and distinctions,
and selected references for further information Covering
nearly 150 of the fungi most commonly encountered in the
clinical mycology laboratory Presenting details on each
organism's pathogenicity, growth characteristics,
relevant biochemical reactions, and microscopic
morphology, illustrated with photomicrographs, Dr.
Larone's unique and elegant drawings, and color photos
of colony morphology and various test results Explaining
the current changes in fungal taxonomy and nomenclature
that are due to information acquired through molecular
taxonomic studies of evolutionary fungal relationships
Providing basic information on molecular diagnostic
methods, e.g., PCR amplification, nucleic acid
sequencing, MALDI-TOF mass spectrometry, and other
commercial platforms Including an extensive section of
easy-to-follow lab protocols, a comprehensive list of
media and stain procedures, guidance on collection and
preparation of patient specimens, and an illustrated
glossary With Larone's Medically Important Fungi: A
Guide to Identification, both novices and experienced
professionals in clinical microbiology laboratories can
continue to confidently identify commonly encountered
fungi.
Microbiology Lourdes P. Norman-McKay 2018-01-19 This
loose-leaf, three-hole punched version of the textbook
gives students the flexibility to take only what they
need to class and add their own notes--all at an
affordable price. For pre-nursing and allied health
students (including mixed-majors courses). Building
tomorrow's healthcare leaders Lourdes Norman-McKay wrote
Microbiology: Basic and Clinical Principles to equip
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tomorrow's allied health professionals with necessary
critical thinking skills. In the first and only
introductory microbiology text developed from the ground
up for allied health professionals, Norman-McKay teaches
not only the fundamentals of microbiology, but also how
to apply critical thinking to real-world healthcare
scenarios. The author introduces her unique "S.M.A.R.T."
problem-solving framework (Summarize known and unknown,
Make connections, Avoid distractors, Read and re-read,
Thoroughly answer) that helps students tackle clinical
cases online and throughout the book. This textbook is
the first on the market written to align with the
American Society of Microbiology's Allied Health
Learning Outcomes, featuring NCLEX/HESI/TEAS-style
questions and emphasizing topics that are medically
relevant. The author's conversational writing style
employs accessible analogies and humor to engage
students in their reading, while the artwork
incorporates new research-based learning design
principles to focus learners on what is truly important.
Online videos of clinical cases, tutorials, and
animations coach students through tough concepts in
Mastering(tm) Microbiology, complementing Microbiology:
Basic and Clinical Principles and helping students think
clinically and critically. Also available with Mastering
Microbiology Mastering(tm) is the teaching and learning
platform that empowers you to reach every student. By
combining trusted author content with digital tools
developed to engage students and emulate the office-hour
experience, Mastering personalizes learning and improves
results for each student. An expanded, robust Mastering
Microbiology program works with the text to provide an
interactive and personalized learning experience that
ensures students learn microbiology both in and out of
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the classroom. NOTE: You are purchasing a standalone
product; Mastering(tm) Geography does not come packaged
with this content. Students, if interested in purchasing
this title with Mastering Geography, ask your instructor
to confirm the correct package ISBN and Course ID.
Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for
more information. If you would like to purchase both the
loose-leaf version of the text and Mastering Geography,
search for: 0134812832 / 9780134812830 Microbiology:
Basic and Clinical Principles, Books a la Carte Plus
MasteringMicrobiology with Pearson eText -- Access Card
Package, 1/e
Get Ready for Microbiology Lori K. Garrett 2008-09-23
Get Ready for Microbiology helps you quickly prepare for
your microbiology course and provides useful materials
for future reference. This workbook includes guided
explanations and interactive exercises to help you get
up to speed in these critical areas:
Microbiology Nina Parker 2016-05-30 "Microbiology covers
the scope and sequence requirements for a singlesemester microbiology course for non-majors. The book
presents the core concepts of microbiology with a focus
on applications for careers in allied health. The
pedagogical features of the text make the material
interesting and accessible while maintaining the careerapplication focus and scientific rigor inherent in the
subject matter. Microbiology's art program enhances
students' understanding of concepts through clear and
effective illustrations, diagrams, and photographs.
Microbiology is produced through a collaborative
publishing agreement between OpenStax and the American
Society for Microbiology Press. The book aligns with the
curriculum guidelines of the American Society for
Microbiology."--BC Campus website.
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